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Gas Station Convenience Stire Goodwin/13th St

From karenrigley021@gmail.com <karenrigley021@gmail.com>
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To Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to
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I grew up in this area. It has always felt very safe. I walk frequently and with the traffic flow in the last couple of
years it has become very dangerous to cross from 202nd and Goodwin. I always have to cautiously walk WHEN
THE SIGNAL indicates WALK.  I always have to point at the walk sign when drivers are turning onto 13th from
Goodwin, well this day I pointed and the person came to a screeching stop, which he should have stopped in the
first place, as he made his abrupt stop the guy behind him rear ended him. I am sure this won’t be the last incident.
I am fearful someone is going to get hit! They need to reduce building in this area it is NOT SAFE and is not good
for the community! Save our area so we can be safe!
Karen Rigley/Schnell
Sent from my iPhone
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